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Dear Business Owner,

Vista Ridge Youth Wrestling (VRYW) Club is a non profit 501 (c) 3 organization, established in 2003 to promote the sport of wrestling in the Cedar Park/Leander/North Austin area.   Our mission is to educate and promote the sport of wrestling among parents and the youth of Central Texas. Our goal is to teach the ideals of good sportsmanship, honesty, and respect for authority, while creating a challenging environment to bring out the most in each child. Wrestling is a sport that is physically demanding, mentally challenging, and builds great character that will benefit t kids for years to come.
This year we are expecting to enroll over 80 kids in our program and with the help of our tremendous volunteer coaches, VRYW has one of the highest coaches to kid ratios among wrestling clubs in Central Texas, which is critical to ensure our kids have the opportunity to ask questions and learn the proper technique to be successful. 

As our organization continues grows, we are looking for support from individuals and businesses to cover costs such as, practice facility rental, wrestling equipment, website maintenance, travel costs to National tournaments in and out of the state, and scholarship programs for those who are experiencing financial hardship.   We receive no financial aid from the local school district, which leaves us to pay for a portion of these expenses through fundraising and personal contributions.    We have set up 3 levels of sponsorship that we hope fit into to your budget.  Our goal is to raise $5,000 and any donation that you are able to provide will be greatly appreciated.
Levels of Sponsorship
 
GOLD : $500 and above = logo on t-shirts, distribution of promotional materials at events, name on banner used at tournaments, name and company link on website

SILVER : $250 - $500 = name and company link on website 

BRONZE :  up to $250 = name recognized on website 

The success of our team is due to the support of our community and businesses such as yours.  We depend on you to allow us to continue these efforts.  If you are interested in participating by way of a donation, please let us know.  We would be happy to stop by, or if you prefer, you can mail your donation to:

 Vista Ridge Youth Wrestling
P.O. Box 88

Cedar Park, TX 78630

If you have any questions, please call us at (512) 633-4205, email vrwrestling@yahoo.com or you can visit our website at www.vrwrestling.com. On behalf of Vista Ridge Youth Wrestling Club , thank you for your support.

